
Current City Council

Jeff Parrent, Mayor jeff@krugerville.org

Kristen Kromer, Mayor Pro-Tem kristen@krugerville.org

John Nipe, Council Member john@krugerville.org

Thurman Bridges, Council Member   thurman@krugerville.org

George Wilthers, Council Member george@krugerville.org

Grant Wills, Council Member grant@krugerville.org

Hours of Operation
8:00 am – 5:00 pm Monday-Thursday       

Closed Friday

940-365-5833

5097 Highway 377, South

Krugerville, TX 76227

940-365-5833www.krugerville.org

STAFF
Sandy Frantz        - Asst. City Administrator 

and City Secretary                                                          

Karen Rutherford  - Deputy City Secretary

Tammy Caver       - Part-Time Clerk

Bud Kelley - Maintenance

Spring Edition 

2021

Regular City Council meetings are on the 4th Thursdays of the month at 6:00 pm.

Over

From the City Secretary’s Desk

Election Update
The three (3) council members that were up for re-election were unopposed. Therefore, the election was
canceled. However, after many faithful years of volunteer service to the City, Councilman Thurman Bridges
decided to retire from Place 1 of the Council. Mr. Rodney Cagle filed for candidacy for Place 1 and will be seated
on May 12, 2021.

On behalf of the Mayor, Council, Staff, and residents, thank you Councilman Bridges for the many years you have
served the City. Your dedication, commitment, and leadership are appreciated by all.

Code Enforcement
The City has retained Officer Leo Bonanno to handle our Code Enforcement needs. Officer Bonanno brings a vast
amount of expertise to our City, and we are happy to have him on board. His vehicle is equipped with magnetic
signs for easy identification. If you have Code concerns, please e-mail them directly to
codeenforcement@krugerville.org.

Krugerville Park Fest
Park Fest has been scheduled for Saturday, June 26. There will be live music, games for the kids, food trucks, and
vendor booths. Watch for more information on the City of Krugerville and the Krugerville Community
Development Corporation Facebook pages.

mailto:codeenforcement@krugerville.org


Bulk Trash
Our next bulk trash pickup will be April 17, 2021. Please have your items curbside no later than 7:00 am. 

The last two dates for 2021 are July 17th, and October 16th.

Trash Billing Facts

Did you know?

• Four late charges equal almost one paid quarter of trash service?

• We currently offer auto draft for your quarterly trash payments? If you would like to participate, print the form 

on our website or come into City Hall to fill it out. Your account will be drafted during the first week of each 

quarter. 

• We have put in place the capability to pay your bills online? You can visit our website at www.Krugerville.org to 

sign up!

• By signing up for e-mail billing, you save your City postage every quarter.

Looking for an activity with 

your young children? Need 

to get them on their feet? 

Take a stroll down the 

walking path at Fairview 

Park, and read a book 

together!

Park Fun!

We are making a few 

improvements to 

Woodland Park.  The 

fountain and lights have 

been installed on the pond 

and a floating dock should 

arrive by the end of the 

week.

Be Aware!!

The speed limit on 

all residential streets 

has been reduced to

25 mph.

Just a reminder that 

all golf carts must be 

registered at City Hall.  

Other types of ATVs, 

mules, razors, 4-

wheelers, etc., will not 

be registered.

Farmers Market begins at noon on Sunday, April 11th, at Woodland Park and will 

continue every 2nd and 4th Sunday through October from 12:00 pm – 4:00 pm.  

Vendors need to pick up applications at City Hall.

http://www.krugerville.org/

